
 

 

Asset Transfer 4th June 2018 

Communities and Partnerships Team   

Scottish Borders Council 

Newtown St Bowells 

 

Dear Communities and Partnerships Team  

 

Re: Asset transfer of Ettrick School by EYCDC 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Community Council to support the Ettrick and 

Yarrow Community Development Company's (EYCDC) application to purchase 

Ettrick School from Scottish Borders Council. 

 

The former school offers significant potential to help the regeneration of the 

valleys which is much needed and the CDC have put forward a number of 

ideas for its use of this building and site that will deliver significant benefits for 

the local community, once it is in Community ownership.  The EYCDC 

proposal was discussed at this evening's Community Council meeting and 

there was unanimous support for it. 

 

We very much hope that you will look at their application favourably and look 

forward to hearing that the asset transfer will go ahead. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Secretary 

Ettrick & Yarrow Community Council 

 

 

 

 

 


